
As a local northern beaches resident, my family and I are regular diners at Hugo’s. We love going to 
Hugo’s particularly for its outdoor dining on the deck. It is a magnificent spot right on the harbour 
offering views of the Manly ferry, heritage buildings and beachside.  The outdoor seating is highly 
sought after. Given the new COVID restrictions put forth this year, outdoor dining is a great way to 
keep ourselves and the community safe, whilst support our wonderful local businesses. 

The plans show a very aesthetically pleasing new amenity to the restaurant which I am confident will 
be embraced by the community. The additional outdoor seating will allow more people to enjoy this 
beautiful restaurant in a casual COVID safe environment.  

I hope the council will look upon this development application favourably. I look forward to enjoying 
this exciting new development. 

Kind regards, 
Juliette 
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